
Ref. No. SIS/ACA/CIR-02/2023-24 Date: 22.03.2023

CIRCULAR: New session 2023-24

Dear Parent,

Greetings and warm wishes to you and your family to stay happy, healthy, and wise!

We have come a long way together, and putting our best foot forward to continue with the process

of learning of the children.

With the result declaration of the session 2022-23 on 25th March 2023, Saturday, we come to the

new beginning with more zeal and enthusiasm.

Now, with the beginning of new session: 2023-24: Sheoran International school staff and

management put forward its dedication and commitment to leave no stone unturned to make

children learn and develop in a holistic approach. We are looking forward to a productive partnership

with you to ensure that our children can achieve their highest potential.

Let us start the learning for our children once again, with new hopes, freshness and vigour.

Let us together as teachers and parents promise to ourselves that the growth of our children

should keep happening in all parameters, despite of any hardship.

Here are few things for you to register and plan accordingly for resuming of the school routine for

your ward:

1. NEW SESSION: The School begins the new session for Grades I to IX from

27th March 2023, Monday with a lot of sports, personality development & fun activities along
with the school orientation program along the week. The timings for 27th March to 31st March is:

REPORTING TIME: 9:00 am DISPERSAL TIME: 12:00 noon.

List of activities proposed in the orientation week:

● Literary activity

● Personality development activity

● Robotics & Maker space

● Karate

● Dance

● Badminton

● Basketball

● Football

● Yoga/aerobics

● Art & Craft activity

From 3rd April 2023 onwards, the school will run with regular school timings:

REPORTING TIME: 8:20 am DISPERSAL TIME: 2:10 pm.



2. Parents must ensure that their child join the school on the notified date for the beginning of

the session.

3. Please ensure that the child carries sanitizer, lunch box and water bottle regularly to school.

4. Please mark all the belongings of your ward with his/her name, admission number, class

and parents contact number.

5. All the students must come in school uniform to the school every day.

6. UNIFORM: Uniform for the new Academic Session 2023-24 of your ward is available in the

school on all working days between 10:00 am to 04:00 pm.

For more details parents can kindly contact Mr.Saurabh (9773987012)

&Ms.Seema (9773987009).

7. BOOK KITS: Please order online through NLP app. The path to do the needful is:

NLPapp: Student Login-- Store/ Go to store--Buy the kit. (The guiding videos for the same has

been shared by the class teacher through WhatsApp).

For more details parents can kindly contact Ms. Cherry (7668103948).

You can place the order immediately as the order takes 10-15 days to be delivered.

8. Fee Structure: The fee has not been increased at all. Infact the fee is equivalent to the session
2019-20. Parents are requested to pay fee for the new session in the Accounts Dept.

Fees can be paid either by visiting the accounts office during 8:00 am to 4:00 pm or can

be paid online as well.

Sheoran International School Bank Name-

ICICI Bank Branch- Omega-1, Greater Noida

Account No- 218301001169 IFSC Code-

ICIC0002183

For more details parents can kindly reach Ms.Seema (9773987009).

9. School transport will be available for all the students. For any queries regarding school

transport kindly contact Mr.Saurabh (9773987012).

10. The details of the class teacher will be shared with you on 25th March 2023 and the new teacher

will contact you by evening same day, meanwhile for any concern, kindly contact Ms.Sandhya

(9773987008).

11. Further, to familiarize the parents about the new classes, system and the teachers, a PARENT

ORIENTATION PROGRAM will be held in the ONLINE MODE on 1st April 2023 (Saturday). (The

timings and invite to join the event will be shared with the parents well before time). Parent

must attend this program to have a glimpse of the journey ahead in the session and other

necessary information.

Note: Parents can convey their concerns regarding their wards through the WhatsApp message/call to

the class teacher. In case your concerns are 'not addressed' within three working days, then either drop a

mail to Principal at principal@sheoraninternationalschool.com or to the school

atinfo@sheoraninternationalschool.com

mailto:principal@sheoraninternationalschool.com
mailto:info@sheoraninternationalschool.com


Meeting with the Principal, with prior appointment may be requested, depending upon the gravity of the

matter.

Looking forward to see you all in school!

Stay Safe and Connected!

Regards,
Principal


